
 

October 2020 

 

Dear informed voter, 

 

In a few short days, Medina County residents will exercise their 

constitutional right to vote and will choose our elected leaders for 

dozens of crucial offices and positions of trust.  One of those important choices will be for the office of 

Medina County Prosecutor. As registered and voting Republicans, we have pledged our support 

behind our long-time county Prosecutor, Dean Holman, who served our communities diligently from 

1989 to 2017.   

Justice is a crucial and bi-partisan American value. As is keeping our community and our seniors safe. 

The role of Prosecutor is one that requires comprehensive legal expertise and demands a candidate of 

high moral integrity and character.  

We believe that Dean Holman is exactly that candidate.  

Dean served us as Medina County Prosecutor through 2016, and embodied a hard-working, hands-on 

approach to the job. He successfully worked alongside our public servants, elected leaders, and law 

enforcement officers for decades – no matter their personal views. And he always sought to keep us safe... 

showing his embrace of personal responsibility by arguing the toughest cases himself. These qualities are 

part of why his peers selected him as Ohio’s “Prosecutor of the Year” in 2011.  

While much focus is always placed on the highest-ranking offices up for election, it is essential that we also 

fill our local elected offices with the most principled, experienced, and capable leaders we can find 

– regardless of party – to strengthen and protect our local government, and our democracy.  

With his lifetime of service in pursuit of safety and justice, we fully endorse Dean Holman for Medina 

County Prosecutor. 

 

Signed, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


